
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
NATIONAL HIGHWAY TRAFFIC SAFETY ADMINISTRATION 

CAMPAIGN NO: 19V-313 
 
May 17, 2019 
 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
 
MobilityTrans has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain 2014-2018 Ford Transit, 
Dodge Promaster, and 2014-2015 Ford Econoline vehicles equipped with Freedman GO-ES Foldaway Seats, part 
numbers 43705, 45467, 48923, and 75719.  When the back seat cushion is rotated from the stowed position to the 
upright position, the seat cushion may not remain locked into place when under load, such as in a crash or a sudden 
stop.  As such, these vehicles fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) 
number 207, "Seating Systems," and 210, "Seat Belt Assembly Anchorages." 
In the event of a crash, if the seat back moves, the seat occupant has an increased risk of injury. 
 
Freedman Seating will repair the foldaway seat, free of charge.  The expected time to complete the seat repair is 30 
minutes per seat. 
 
These seats may have been installed in one or more vehicles sold to you. Please see the following enclosures: 
 
*Understanding the problem-How to proceed 
*GO-ES Fold Inspection 
*GO-ES Fold Service Instructions 
*List of vehicle(s) sold to you which have the potential to be affected by this recall 
 

If after having attempted to take advantage of this recall you believe you have not been able to have 
your vehicle remedied without charge and within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a 
complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave., 
S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the toll-free vehicle safety hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-
424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.   
 
We are required to report to NHTSA once a recall repair(s) have been made. Therefore, you are being asked to email 
confirmation of repairs with vin numbers to  geri@mobilitytrans.com.  
 
Thank You, 
 

Geri Brown 

 

Geri Brown, CEO / Vice President 
MobilityTrans 
42000 Koppernick  A3 
Canton, MI  48187 
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